
PETITION AGAINST 
UPPER BRISTOL ROAD  

STUDENT FLATS 

We, the undersigned, call upon B&NES Council to reject plans for a 394-bed 

student accommodation block at the junction of Upper Bristol Road and 

Windsor Bridge. We object to this application on the grounds that it will cause 

additional parking problems on nearby streets and is contrary to the policies 

and land-use designation for this site within the Council’s draft Placemaking 

Plan (Policy SB8). We believe that a mixed development that includes 

affordable homes and business space, as well as adequate parking provision 

and traffic improvements, would be more appropriate for this site. 
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The data you provide will be retained by the Conservative Party and the Bath Conservative Association (“the data holders”) in accordance with the provisions of 

the Data Protection Act 1998 and related legislation. By providing your data to us, you are consenting to the data holders making contact with you in the future 

by telephone, text or other means, even though you may be registered with the Telephone Preference Service. Your data will not be sold or given to anyone not 

connected to the Conservative Party. If you do not want the information you give to us to be used in this way, or for us to contact you, please indicate by ticking 

the relevant box above.* Printed  and promoted by Patrick Anketell-Jones on behalf of Chris Pearce, Ben Howlett & Bath Conservatives, all  of96 Sydney Mews, Bath, BA2 4ED. 
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Return to: Cllr Chris Pearce & Ben Howlett MP 

c/o Bath Conservatives, 96 Sydney Mews, Bath, BA2 4ED. 


